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Monday 2nd October 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Reception - Three Billy Goats Gruff Live Chichester Festival Theatre Trip 

Thursday 14th December 2023 
 
 
We are very excited to be taking Reception to see Three Billy Goats Gruff Live at the Chichester 
Festival Theatre on Thursday 14th December 2023.  We will be leaving School at 9.30am and 
returning in time for lunch. We will travel to and from the theatre using the Worthing High School 
minibus. All children will need to bring their named booster seat in to school with them on this day. 
Please note, if your son/daughter does not attend this trip they will join Cygnets class for the 
morning. 
 
The cost of this visit is a voluntary contribution of £11 per pupil.  This includes the cost of the Three 
Billy Goats Gruff Live ticket, minibus insurance and petrol.  Please note, that if insufficient monies 
are received, the visit may have to be cancelled.  If a family is in receipt of specific benefits which 
mean that your child is eligible for a free school meal, the school can help to meet the cost of this 
visit.  Please speak to Mrs Chubb or email the office in confidence. 
    
Payment can be made in full or alternatively, you may pay in instalments. Payments can be paid 
using online banking. The school account details are as follows: 
  

 Account name: SDET T/a Clapham & Patching CofE Primary 

 Account number: 82595060 

 Sort Code: 30-99-93  
 

Please use your child’s surname and  TBGG as a reference.  For example SMITH/TBGG. Once 
transferred, please email office@claphamandpatching.co.uk to confirm. 

 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the consent form and pay monies by 
Thursday 30th November 2023. 
 

Please note that the booking terms may require that the school makes regular payments to the 
event organisers and once these payments have been made they cannot be refunded unless the trip 
is cancelled by the school or your child is removed from the trip by the school. Please see our 
Charging and Remission Policy for more information. 
 
 
 
Children will be required to wear full school uniform on the trip and will need to bring a drink.   
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If you have any further queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs J Chubb 
Headteacher 
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